
January 24, 1968 

Rabbi I. Klavan 

Rabbinical Council of America 

84 Fifth Ave. 
New Y°rk, N. Y. 10011 

Dear Rabbi Klavan: 

At the end of last month, I sent a note to Rabbi Levovitz concern- \ 

ing ways of increasing the distribution of TRADITION and A TREASURY 

OF TRADITION. In it,I made some recommendations, which would in- 

elude the above, whereby a great deal of publicity could eminate 

from the RCA and be used officially by synagogue bulletins. 

I realize that we have had a very busy convention in Israel in the 

meantime, but I the letter will not be a total loss. I have 

received no acknowledgement of it as yet either from Rabbi Levovitz 

or from yourself or Rabbi Wurtzburger, to whom I sent copies. 

Upon rereading my suggestion, I think it has merit and humbly suggest 

that it be pursued by the Executive. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

 RNL/£z 
cc: Rabbi Levovitz 

Rabbi Rurzburger 


